
HB 1297 

Members of the House of Human Services Committee, 

My name is Shawna Grubb and I reside in District 35. I am asking that you 
please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1297.  

Gender is a biological fact and is not a fluid spectrum based on mental 
health. Perpetuating the delusions of mental health patients is not a solution 
and does not bring healing to the afflicted, nor does it benefit society as a 
whole. 

Please click here and here for articles providing further information. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your 
service to the state of North Dakota.  

Shawna Grubb 

https://www.heritage.org/gender/commentary/sex-reassignment-doesnt-work-here-the-evidence
https://www.heritage.org/gender/commentary/dont-be-fooled-gender-identity-policies-dont-follow-the-science

